
World Book Day 2025 

It’s time for this year’s World Book Day. On Thursday 6th March, we would like all children and staff to 

come to school dressed as either their favourite book character or author. Please don’t feel you need 

to buy any brand new costumes. There are often many things lying around the house that you can 

use to make a costume and charity shops can have bits that you could use to make part or all of the 

costume. Here’s some ideas of homemade costumes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year, all classes from Reception-year 6 will be visiting Waterstones in Angel to pick up the pre-

ordered World Book Day books in exchange for the £1 book token. Your child will bring home this book 

on World Book Day. This is theirs to keep forever; they do not need to bring them back into school.  

Please have a look at the books on offer this by clicking this link. Class teachers will ask your child for 

the name of their chosen book in the first week back after half term. 

 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/

